
Pioneer Elementary School Email 4 Feb03 

Dear Pioneer Elementary School families, 

Kids Heart Challenge is wrapping up soon, and we are so proud of all we have accomplished!  Your 
enthusiasm, dedication, and commitment to learning about our hearts and brains have created an 
incredible community of heart heroes! ❤️ 

The challenge isn’t over yet! There’s still time to make a difference, please sign-up and join our 
school’s team of lifesavers. Donations are due 1/31/2025. Together, we can reach our goal and 
continue spreading awareness about the importance of heart and brain health. 

Remember, every action counts. Whether it’s learning about Hands-Only CPR, understanding the 
warning signs of heart attack and stroke, or simply sharing our cause with friends and family, together 
we are making an impact. 

Help us Save Lives by following these steps: 

♥​ Download the FREE AHA Schools App for Apple or Android and click on “Register Now” then 

scroll down to join your school's team. 
o​ Next, click on “send a text today” to easily reach friends & family! 

♥​ OR click HERE. and choose “Sign Up” to get started. 

 
We have some BONUS incentives for our students this year. 
 

 Thank you for being part of the Kids Heart Challenge, supporting our school and the American Heart 
Association. Together, we are providing hope and health for everyone, everywhere. 



 


